Hi Mike, 
Here is an item from the Math department for the catalog chance for the next academic year. 

Would it be possible to bring it to the last FS meeting?    Thank you Mike. 

From:

Math 120: SAT 530, ACT 22

Math 126:SAT550,

To:

Math 120: SAT 520, ACT 21

Math 126:SAT530, 

Hi Mike,  
If you read the forwarded email, it will give you enough background information.  Let me know if you have more questions. Thanks. 

Hello, 

It just came up while the NSHE Math task force team was putting together the cut scores for the gateway courses. The attached document is screenshots of the relevant part. It is regarding the SAT scores for Math 126, ACT and SAT scores for Math 120.  GBC is on the high side of the scores compared to other community colleges. The math team is asking if we want to go down a little to meet with other community colleges' scores. It is perfectly ok to leave them as they are. Let me know what you think. The will be part of the presentation for the co-requisite implementation possibly in the September BOR meeting. 

Jinho

